
 
 

 

Special Announcement for All Sri Lankans Currently Staying in Switzerland  

 

Until the risk of COVID-19 is minimized, the Government of Sri Lanka requests 

Sri Lankans residing/staying in Switzerland, who wish to return to Sri Lanka to 

safely remain where they are. Requests to return to Sri Lanka, by Sri Lankans who 

are currently overseas, will be facilitated after containment of COVID-19 in the 

country. 

In this context, the Permanent Mission of Sri Lanka to the UN in Geneva requests 

that Sri Lankans in Switzerland who wish to return to Sri Lanka, to register with the 

Mission by submitting information requested below to prun.geneva@mfa.gov.lk 

under the subject “Request Assistance to Return to Sri Lanka”. This information 

would be used for the purpose of speedy travel and airport administration in the 

event of a possible evacuation. 

 

- Full Name ( as per the Passport) 

- Passport No.  

- Current Location and the nearest City  

- Contact Details (Mobile number, email etc)  

- Current visa status (Student, Businessman, Professional, Tourist etc)  

- Nearest International Airport  

- Any special medical/health concerns 

 

Please be informed that all those who will be arriving in Sri Lanka will be required 

to undergo compulsory precautionary measures immediately after arriving at the 

Airport including 14-day quarantine.  
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